Northern Kettle Moraine Crooked

Trails Snowmobile Club

The Beginning


On a cold, snowy evening in 1968, ten people met for the first time to discuss the possibility of forming a snowmobile club to develop trails in the area and have a nucleus of friends to ride with.


From that first meeting came the Crooked Trails Snowmobile Club, Inc.

NOW


Over 40 years later, the Club continues to thrive in the Northern Kettle Moraine area.  The Club is based in Dundee, WI.  We have trails all around our area that we mark and maintain.

POLITICS


Over the years, we have helped the Association of Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs (AWSC) to preserve night snowmobiling, to build additional trails, to increase snowmobile registration for the sole purpose of trails, to support youth training programs, and to allocate state gas tax to the WI snowmobile trail fund.


The results of all the efforts by our Club, as well as the many other clubs in the state, have preserved your right to snowmobile on private and public land.  There are still issues affecting our sport – studs, pipes, speed limits, driving privileges in other states, etc.


Crooked Trails Snowmobile Club is a member of the Association of Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs, the Northern Kettle Moraine Snowmobile Association (Sheboygan County) and the Fond du Lac County Snowmobile Association.  All of these organizations keep our members informed on the important issues as they arise.


Joining this club will keep you informed of pending laws that require your support.  We need every snowmobiler to contact their legislative representatives when these issues come up.  These efforts have worked in our favor in the past.  To continue to enjoy snowmobiling, we need to keep up with the legislation.  Remember, the environmentalists are a strong organization and constantly introduce new bills that would limit or eliminate our sport.

UNITED WE TRAIL – DIVIDED WE FAIL

SNOWMOBILING IS NOT A RIGHT, IT’S A PRIVILEGE!

